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Labour Day
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First Day of School

Grp 1: (9 -10:15)
Grp 2: (10:45 -  12:00)
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Gradual Entry begins
(refer to Gradual Entry schedule)
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 Gradual Entry Times Switch (am to pm and pm to am)
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Individual Photos
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All Day Kindergarten Begins
(8:40 – 2:45)
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11:30 Commissioning Mass
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Terry Fox Run
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Meet the Teacher Evening

6:45pm
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(: means the Special Friend as well as the Show and Tell student for the day


September 2017 Newsletter

Dear Kindergarten Parents,


Welcome to Kindergarten at Our Lady of Sorrows School. This year is very special for your family because it is the beginning of your child’s academic education. We will try our very best to ensure that you are well informed throughout the year. At the beginning of each month you will receive a Kindergarten Calendar and a school calendar. Please keep these calendars in a special place for daily reference. Please note that even though activities are scheduled on the calendar, there may be times when changes have to be made. If this happens you will receive a notice telling you to adjust your calendar. We will try our very best to inform you of any changes as soon as possible in order for your year to run smoothly. 
Please read over the WELCOME TO KINDERGARTEN booklet that is in your child’s Communication Folder. If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to ask. We will send out information through hard copies and on our Kindergarten website on a regular basis. 
PLEASE SEND YOUR CHILD’S COMMUNICATION FOLDER BACK TO SCHOOL EACH AND EVERY DAY!

Also, please remember to label all of your child’s items. It is extremely advisable that a water bottle be available for your child in his or her lunch kit. Ensure that this is also labelled with your child’s name. As was suggested in the ‘Welcome to Kindergarten’ booklet, Contigo water bottles are the best leak proof bottles.
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Thank you in advance,

Mrs. A. Corrado and Ms. De Amaral
